NOTICE
TO: 		All Sandipiper POA Residents
FROM:		Melissa Donovan, POA Secretary
SUBJECT:	Special Meeting of POA Directors

The POA Board of Directors Special meeting will be held Wednesday, April 23, 2025 at 10:00 AM in the Clubhouse.

The purpose of this meeting will be a presentation by Boring Solutions about what they offer for our infrastructure.
No other business will be conducted during this meeting.
This meeting is open to all Association members. 
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